

TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

www.Twainharteschool.com www.facebook.com/twainharteschool Parent Newsletter – December 1, 2023

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

12/1- Twain Harte Winter Wonderland (no parade), Santa and Caroling:5:30pm-Eproson Park

12/2- Twain Harte Community Dinner; 4:30pm- Cafeteria

12/8- Tuolumne Parade; 6:00pm- Tuolumne Park

12/9- PATHS Christmas Treats and Holiday Joy; 3:00pm-6:00pm

12/13- Board of Trustees Meeting; 4:00pm-Board Room

12/15- Movie Night; 6:00pm-Gym

12/19- Winter Band Concert; 6:00pm

12/21- TK-3 Character Counts Assembly; 9:00am-Cafeteria

12/22- Minimum Day; 1:40pm Dismissal- ALL GRADES

12/25-1/5/24- Winter Break; School Resumes on Monday 1/8/24

TWAIN HARTE WINTER WONDERLAND at Eproson Park will be on Friday, December 1. There will not be a parade this year but there will be caroling beginning at 5:30pm and Santa will arrive at 6:00pm.

TWAIN HARTE COMMUNITY DINNER will be in the Twain Harte School cafeteria on Saturday December, 2 from 4:30pm-7:00pm. This is a free dinner open to anyone in the community. Bring your family and celebrate the season.

CHRISTMAS TREATS AND HOLIDAY JOY, sponsored by PATHS, will be a day of festive fun and scrumptious treats. It will be held on Saturday, December 9 from 3:00pm-6:00pm at Twain Harte School. Admission is free as well as pictures with Santa. There will be treats and crafts available. All proceeds support our amazing school.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT will be December 15th from 6:00pm-8:00pm. The movie will be Rise of the Guardians which is rated PG. Admission to the movie is free; Pizza and snacks will be available for purchase.

The Tuolumne County Local Child Care Planning Council, which promotes a high quality local childcare system and is represented by volunteer members of the community, is currently seeking a parent representative who uses child care. The Council meets monthly, on the second Tuesday of the month, from 3:00 – 4:30pm, at the Mother Lode Job Training office in Sonora. For more information about this position, contact Council Coordinator, Suzan Greenwood, at ICES at (209) 425-0725, or suzang@icesagency.org.

WINTER WEATHER will soon be upon us. As weather occurs and conditions change we will send an alert regarding late starts, closures, and bus changes. If you are not receiving alerts please notify the office. Also look for information on **mymotherlode.com**, **93.5 KKBN**, **AM1450**, **or STAR 92.7** for closures and delays. Alerts will be sent out by 6:30 am. Snow Transportation routes are posted on the school website <u>twainharteschool.com</u> under the transportation tab.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES TK-8. GO BRAVES!!